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In our celebration assembly this morning (and last Friday), the following children 
were congratulated and presented with certificates: 
 

 
 STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
 

Last Week 
 

 

Deer Miley, for confident reading, she reads everything! 

Kestrels  Elliot, for being a kind and caring friend to everyone in 
Kestrels class. 

Ravens Lewis, for being an excellent team member.  Lewis has 
shown a thoughtful and focused approach to paired/group 
work allowing them to excel at their objectives. 

Robins Georgia, for lots of sensible and considered behaviour.  

An excellent attitude this week! 

Falcons Jaeden, for being enthusiastic about all aspects of school 
life and doing his best! 

 
 

This Week 
 

 

Deer Jacob, for a super eager attitude to all learning. 

Kestrels  Bobby, for his continued enthusiasm for all subjects even 

at this point in the year! 

Ravens Mason, for demonstrating a much more mature attitude in 
all aspects of his learning, keep it up! 

Robins Stephen, for a sensible, caring attitude to everyone he 
meets. 

Falcons Jasmine, for her enthusiasm and effort in all areas of 
school life! 
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SUPERSTAR LEARNER OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 

Last Week 
 

 

Deer Whole Class, for super sentences. 

Kestrels  Isla, for excellent ‘setting out’ of Maths work. 

Ravens Paul, for demonstrating an excellent understanding of 
adding and subtracting fractions. 

Robins Ethan, for unerring consistency and taking responsibility 
for own learning. 

Falcons Kelsey, for overcoming her anxiety about swimming and 
making great progress in the lesson! 

 

This Week 
 

 

Deer Ollie, for super listening and writing. 

Kestrels  Skyla, for remembering to use capital letters, finger 
spaces, punctuation and phonics in her writing this week! 

Ravens Evie, for correctly identifying and labelling parts of a 
volcano and describing how they are formed. 

Robins Danny, for great care and attention to detail in all learning. 

Falcons Paddy, for making great progress in swimming and 

moving up a group. 
 
Enjoy and Achieve – Aiming High 

Last week Deer Class enjoyed dressing up 

and celebrating the Queens Jubilee with a 

mini street party!  Great fun was had by all! 

This week the class have been busy 

creating then own Supertato’s. 
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Year 2 in Kestrels Class were tasked with creating their 
own habitat over the half term holiday.  It was lovely to 
see their efforts, well done! 
 
 
 

 
This week Kestrels class along with Deer class also enjoyed a 
visit from the school nurse who taught them all about Hand 
Hygiene. 

 
 
 
 
     
Reminder 
 

If you have not already done so and your child would like snack this term, then 
please send £6.00 in cash into school next week. 


